
From: Noah Szafraniec <Noah.Szafraniec@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 12:31 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Amy Henry <Amy.Henry@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Patrick Murphey <Patrick.Murphey@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: NBW Fall Fest on October 19th 
 

Steve, 
 
The purpose of today's e-mail is to notify you that I did attend yesterday evening's event as 
a guest of the host (Jonathan Snyder of Northbranch Works).   I appreciate the 
consideration you and my Commissioner both gave in order for me to attend.  Thank you.  
 
 
Noah Szafraniec 
Assistant Commissioner - Planned Developments and Plan Commission 
Department of Planning Development 
1st Deputy's Office 
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